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     School Council Minutes
       Wednesday 22nd April 2015
Staff: Miss Nicholson & Miss Whiteley
Present: Aoki (Y1H), Vivekh (Y1H), Stella (Y1C), Paarshvr (Y2B), Maisie (Y2B), Joshua (Y2S), Scarlett (Y3H), Charlie (Y3H), Bardya (Y4N), Leon (Y4H), Priya (Y4H), Liam (Y5K), Carla (Y5K), Abigail (Y4N), Charlotte (Y4N)
Apologies: Bailey (Y5CM) and Carmen (Y5CM) – both at Allerton High
Did not attend:  Caitlyn (Y6JJ), Hanssel (Y6JJ), Alex (Y6MJ), Daniel (Y6MJ)

1. Welcome

Miss Nicholson and Miss Whiteley welcomed the school council representatives to the meeting and a special welcome to Abigail and Charlotte two of the Fairtrade Ambassadors.
2. Fairtrade Fortnight Feedback
The Fairtrade Ambassadors, Abigail and Charlotte spoke about the Fairtrade Ceremony at the Leeds Civic Hall which they attended, the workshops that were organised and about the café. While school council representatives recounted any areas of Fairtrade that they studied in class.  
All stated that they had enjoyed any involvement they had had in Fairtrade Fortnight particularly the workshops. 

It was agreed that Fairtrade Fortnight is a good focal point but as we are a Fairtrade school we should try to raise awareness throughout the year. 
Abigail and Charlotte asked School Council if they thought it would be a good idea to have a Fairtrade Newsletter which would be published every term. This was agreed.
ACTION: Fairtrade Ambassadors to produce a Fairtrade Newsletter once a term. The first edition to be published by 22nd May. 
3. The Power of the Badge
Miss Linsley has asked School Council to discuss the use of badges in school. 
School council discussed the current roles where children wear badges, School Council and Food Ambassadors. 

Miss Nicholson asked how many of the school council representatives had lost their badges and a high proportion said that they had. 

Masise suggested that badges should still be worn but should be kept in school so that they could not get lost at home. 

The council then discussed whether other children in school should have badges for roles that they undertake such as library assistants, milk/fruit monitors, tidying up/litter monitors and star of the week. 
It was agreed that it would be good for these roles to also have badges so that other children knew what they did. 

ACTION: To give Miss Linsley feedback from the meeting.
4. AOB
Spiritual Garden – Miss Mason has asked School Council to discuss her proposal of making a spiritual garden (current circular garden). School Council agreed that they think school would like to have a spiritual garden. 

ACTION: School council representatives to discuss with their classes and design the   garden. 
Miss Mason to provide design templates.
All design ideas to be submitted via school council and Miss Mason will judge alongside the Council (date tbc). 
Next Meeting :  Wednesday 6th May at 2.30pm
